


PUBLIC NOTICE 

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Carlos Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 20, 2020 at 7:00 p.m., for the purpose of hearing and considering all comments of all persons interested in or concerned with the application submitted by Ron Grove on behalf of Canyon Vista Partners for a Design Review of a new 4,696 square-foot single-family residence at 558 Winding Way (APN 049-141-720).  The proposal also includes the request for Waivers for the overall height requirement, front setback, and downhill building face requirement, and a Variance from the natural state requirement.  The requests are pursuant to San Carlos Municipal Code Chapters 18.04, 18.12, 18.18, 18.27, 18.29, 18.32 and 18.33. This item was continued from the March 16, 2020 Planning Commission meeting.

To adhere to the San Mateo County Health Officer’s Shelter-in-Place Order, this Planning Commission meeting will be held via teleconference and the public will have access to observe the meeting via live stream or on television (see below for details). The public may address the Planning Commission and provide comments telephonically (see below for details). Please note that in accordance with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-29-20, there will not be a physical location from which the public may attend.

Agenda: Planning Commission agenda materials may be viewed online at www.sancarlosca.iqm2.com at least 72 hours prior to a regular meeting. Please scroll to the applicable public hearing date as indicated on this notice.

Streaming: The meeting will be streamed live on the City’s meeting webportal at:  www.sancarlosca.iqm2.com and on Comcast Channel 27 and AT&T Uverse Channel 99. Please scroll to the applicable public hearing date as indicated on this notice.

Remote Public Comments: Public comments will be received by telephone during the meeting, prior to the close of public comment on an item.  Please watch the meeting (see above streaming details) and call 1-669-900-9128 or 1-301-715-8592, Meeting ID: 238 262 027 at the time indicated by the Chair.

The proposal has been determined to be exempt from the provisions of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) per CEQA Section 15303 (New Construction).  
 
The project planner is Andrea Mardesich, Principal Planner: (650) 802-4258, e-mail at amardesich@cityofsancarlos.org. Staff reports will be available for viewing online at http://sancarlosca.iqm2.com/Citizens/, after 5:00 p.m. on April 13, 2020. A hardcopy of the staff report may be obtained upon request to the project planner.  Written comments on the project may be e-mailed to Andrea Mardesich, or mailed to the San Carlos Planning Division. 

All persons interested in the above are hereby invited to attend this public hearing and be heard.  If you challenge this proposal in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence provided to the Planning Division prior to the public hearing.


						
